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NO on HB 2025 

 

This is an abusive amount of spending and will burden many of us Oregonians and 

Small Businesses. Stop squandering our money on whatever pet projects or 

paybacks you are trying to fund. In real life, us responsible Oregon Citizens have to 

cut back our spending when money is tight. It is time for you all in the legislature to 

be equally responsible citizens and cut back your spending too. 

 


